
Fire Hall Donation Recognition 

Outlook-Rudy Fire and Rescue (ORFR) operates out of a sixty-year-old facility that is inadequate for the 

existing equipment and too small for replacement equipment. 

To support our volunteer firefighters, the community decided to appeal for funds to build a new Fire Hall 

designed by the Firefighters themselves with the help of our local contractors. 

The go-ahead for the new Fire Hall has been granted by both the Town of Outlook and the RM of Rudy as 

the fundraising campaign in 2024 already raised 75% of the $1.2 million cost. 

This is a fantastic community response and we want to recognize our many, generous donors. You can 

view OUR DONOR RECOGNITION SPREADSHEET here and it will be updated as we campaign for the 

remaining 25%. 

THANK YOU ALL. 

 

 


